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                 EASTER                      

                LILY ORDER FORM 
Traditionally our church decorates for Easter with lilies given in  memory or in 
honor of loved ones. 
The deadline for ordering lilies is March 30. The lilies will be placed in the church 
on Easter and may be picked up outside the Sanctuary 4/13-4/15 Monday-
Wednesday after Easter.  Lilies not picked-up by Wednesday will be taken to 
homebound members. 
  
Please fill out the information below and return to the church office with your 
check.  Make checks payable to Trinity United Methodist Church and marked 
“Easter Lily.”  The form can be mailed to P.O. Box 1086, Tallahassee, FL 32302.  
Information will be listed as it appears on this form, so please write clearly. 
 

Name:___________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone (work):__________________________ (home):___________________ 
  
Please print clearly the names as you would like them listed in the bulletin  
insert. 

 
I would like my lily to be in honor of: 

 
 Name_______________________________________________ 
 
 Name_______________________________________________ 
 
 Name_______________________________________________ 
 
                 I would like my lily to be in memory of: 
 
 Name________________________________________________ 
 
 Name________________________________________________ 
 
 Name________________________________________________ 
 
_______I will pick-up my lily(ies) after the Easter service. 
 
_______Use my lily(ies) for homebound members. 
 
        I have enclosed $16.00 for each lily ordered. 

Number of lilies ______ X 16.00 = $__________. 
 

Acknowledgments of these memorials are not made individually by the church 

office. If you would like the person, or family of the person, notified of this honor 

we suggest that you secure an extra copy of the bulletin insert with the names 

listed and send it to them. 



Leon County Issues Stay-at-Home Order to Take Effect Wednesday at 11 p.m. 

Consistent with local, state, and national health expert guidance strongly encouraging social 

distancing and limiting public gatherings, Leon County has issued a stay-at-home order 

effective Wednesday, March 25 at 11 p.m. for all County and City residents. With the order in 

place, businesses can remain open, people can still travel for essential activities, and families 

can still walk the dog and visit parks with social distancing in mind. The order does not close 

any business, stop people from buying groceries, or confine families to their homes. 

Announced at a joint County-City press conference on Tuesday, the specific stay-at-home 

order was distributed early Wednesday and does the following: 

 Strongly encourages all County and City residents to remain at home unless conducting 

essential activities like ensuring health and safety, obtaining necessary supplies, engaging 

in work, taking care of others, and responsibly engaging in outdoor recreation; 

 Authorizes law enforcement to disperse any crowd of more than 10 people, which may 

include criminal charges or fines; 

 Establishes a curfew from 11 p.m. to 5 a.m. beginning Wednesday night to ensure social 

distance is maintained and larger groups do not gather. Under the curfew, residents may 

conduct essential activities such as going to work and ensuring health and safety; 

 Strongly encourages all businesses to conduct social distancing measures in their 

shopping areas and in storefronts, which can be achieved by limiting the number of 

shoppers, staggering hours, or other approaches that work best for the community and 

local businesses to limit the transmission of COVID-19. 

“Tailored to the needs of our community, today’s order further reinforces the County’s 

focused approach on meeting this public health emergency head-on,” said Leon County 

Administrator Vincent S. Long. “The order reflects where we are today in addressing this 

pandemic, and we will continue to exercise every possible mitigation strategy in the future.” 

The stay-at-home-order is in alignment with the objectives of local, state, and national health 

experts to limit the transmission of COVID-19 by using social and physical distancing, limiting 

large gatherings, and protecting our most vulnerable populations such as the elderly from any 

exposure to infection. 

For additional information on COVID-19, the Florida Department of Health has activated a 

24/7 COVID-19 call center at (866) 779-6121. Leon County residents can also call the County 

Health Department at (850) 404-6300, Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Also, the 

best resource for Florida-specific COVID-19 information remains the following FDOH 

website: www.FLHealth.gov/COVID-19. 
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